
 

 

Wednesday, 2 May 2018  

HACSU forum on GenU 
Enterprise Agreement 

 

HACSU is holding a forum for members and 
non-members to discuss the proposed multi-
employer agreement that is currently being 

negotiated. 

 

If you are unable to attend but would still like a workplace visit or a 
general chat, please let us know as HACSU organisers will be in 
the area on the 14th and 15th April. 

For more information contact the HACSU Development Team, 
Project Organiser, Will Elrick on 0427 267 996 for more 
information. 

Date: Monday 14 May, 2018 

Time: 7pm – 8:30pm 

Location: 166C Koroit St, 
Warrnambool 


